
WEEKLY CALENDAR AND EVENTS 
June 17th – June 24th 

 

SUNDAY 9:00 a.m. Service of Worship 
   

MONDAY 18th      7:00 p.m.           Al-Anon meeting 
 .  

TUESDAY 19th      7:00 p.m. NA Step meeting 
   

WEDNESDAY 20th     12:30 p.m. Quilting Group 
 7:00 p.m. Al-Anon meeting 
   

FRIDAY 22nd    7:30 p.m. NA meeting 
   

SUNDAY 24th   9:00 a.m. Service of Worship 
  Liturgist: Arlen Dau 

Ushers: Mark Fortin and TBA 
 

NEEDED DONATIONS FOR THE NORTHERN RI FOOD PANTRY  
We will be collecting peanut butter and tuna fish throughout the summer. 

Donations can be left in the baskets at either entrance of the church. 
 
 

SUMMER MUSIC 
We are looking for musical talent to lead us during Sunday morning worship  

services throughout the summer.  We currently only need volunteer(s) for July 1. 
Please contact Mark Fortin (mark@mscr.necoxmail.com) and let him know that  
you would like to share your musical talents with the congregation on that date.  

You can also sign up online on our website: 
fourcornerschapel.org/music.html 

 
FALL YARD SALE 

Please start putting aside your junk that may be someone else’s treasure  
for our upcoming yard sale, which will take place on September 15th.   
Contact Mark Fortin mark@mscr.necoxmail.com with any questions. 

No appliances, nor clothes, please. 

 

“MINISTRY AND MISSION HAPPENINGS” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHURCH JOB POSTINGS 
At its last meeting, our Church Council approved the hiring of 3 new part-time 
positions!  Starting in September, we hope to have added 2 Nursery/Toddler Room 
Workers and a Children's Ministry Coordinator to our staff here at Four Corners.  If you 
know of anyone who may be interested and qualified in these positions, the job 
descriptions are posted on our church homepage: fourcornerschapel.org. 
 

SUMMER WORSHIP WORKSHOP FOR KIDS 
Last Sunday we began hosting a new  

opportunity called “Summer Worship Workshop for Kids.”   
The remaining workshop dates through the summer will be: 

 June 24th 
 July 15th 
 July 29th 
 August 19th 

 

Each workshop is designed to be fun and interactive.  In the spirit of  
summer, the goal is to learn and grow through play!  Activities include things  

like chalk drawing, water play, and storytelling.  The only requirement to  
help out is an ability to imagine and giggle with our kids! 

 

We are looking for a few more volunteers to help out.  Please contact Katy at 
katy.gabel@luminad.com to volunteer, or if you would like more information.  

 

STORAGE CLOSET CLEANUP 
In the coming weeks, the Trustees will be cleaning out the storage room located next to 
the Fellowship Hall to re-purpose the space.  If you lead a ministry that has materials in 

there that need to be saved, please let the main office know before July 1st. Any 
unmarked materials run the risk of being disposed of after July 1st!  Thank you. 

TODAY IN WORSHIP: 
9:00 a.m. Liturgist: Neala Bentley 

Ushers: Bernie Lemos and Cara Burns 
If you are interested in helping out with Sunday services as an usher or liturgist, please 

check the board outside the side door of the Sanctuary, or speak with Pastor David. 
You may sign up online at http://fourcornerschapel.org/usherliturgistsignup.html 


